NEWS FROM NORWICH & DISTRICT BRANCH 269

Hello again. Welcome to the March Branch News. As the weather improves and gets a little warmer, we would like to extend a warm welcome to all members to join us at our branch monthly meetings.

We do hope you weathered the winter well and hope to see you at -

The Chapelfield Road Church Centre, Norwich, NR2 1SD for 2pm (City Centre - close to all Bus Stops and Car Parks)

On Wednesday 17th March for a Guest Speaker and afternoon refreshments.

On April 9th the Branch members will meet for a Spring Lunch at The George Hotel.

On April 16th – Branch Meeting with Guest Speaker (Local History – How the Norfolk Broads Evolved).

On May 21st – Branch Meeting with Wally Webb from Radio Norfolk

If you wish to contact us, phone 01953 454342 for your Chairman (Rod) or phone 07521 804557 for Membership (Delia).

We would love you to join us and always happy to hear from you.

Take care and stay well, as we all need each other.

Regards

Bette

Branch Secretary

Membership Number:	Joint Membership Number:	Issue:
--------------------	--------------------------	--------